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Sub. Clarification on Spurt in Volume- FDC Limited 

 

Ref.: Letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 523 via email. 

            

This has reference to the clarification sought by your good office vide letter no. 

L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/2023-2024 / 523 dated January 04, 2024 regarding increase in the volume of 

Company’s securities across stock exchanges.  

 

We wish to inform you that the Company has been disclosing the material information in accordance 

with applicable law, including Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”), its policy on determination of 

materiality for disclosures and its policy on the code of practices and procedures for fair disclosure 

of unpublished price sensitive information. The Company is aware and shall comply with its 

obligations under the applicable regulations and policies.  

 

We hereby clarify that there is no information currently with the Company that is reportable to the 

stock exchanges pursuant to the Listing Regulations and relevant policies. We understand that the 

increase in volume of the Company’s securities in the recent past may be due to market conditions 

and is market driven.  

 

Request you to kindly take the same on record. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

For FDC Limited 

 

 

 

 

Varsharani Katre 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Membership No. FCS-8948 
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